
  

 

 

Dear Provider, 
 
All Health First Colorado speech therapy providers are invited to a virtual stakeholder 
engagement on August 23, 2023, from 11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. This engagement will be 
conducted as an informational meeting regarding the allowance of 12 speech therapy 
sessions before a prior authorization request is required, as authorized by the Long Bill 
(2023).  
 
A formal invitation with a Zoom link will be provided in future communications. 
 
Thank you,  

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing  
 

 

Please do not reply to this email; this address is not monitored. 

  

 

See what's happening on our social sites. 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

https://leg.colorado.gov/sites/default/files/23lbnarrative.pdf
https://leg.colorado.gov/sites/default/files/23lbnarrative.pdf
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/our-providers
https://twitter.com/CHCPF
https://www.facebook.com/COHCPF
https://www.linkedin.com/company/colorado-department-of-health-care-policy-and-financing/

